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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Timor-Leste.
We recognize the country’s efforts to develop its policies and procedures to provide greater protection of human rights, especially related to vulnerable groups, including women, children and persons with disabilities. As regards cooperation with international human rights mechanisms and bodies, we note the intention of the Government to submit some of the late reports, as well as to ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD).
Despite improvements in the protection and promotion of women's rights, we recognize that much of laws remain gender-blind or non-compliant with international gender commitments, and that gender-based violence is one of the most pervasive and widespread human rights concerns in Timor-Leste. 

Montenegro recommends to Timor-Leste:

1) To ensure the wide public dissemination and full and effective implementation of the recommendations of the Commission for Reception, Truth and Reconciliation and the Commission of Truth and Friendship regarding victims’ rights to justice, truth and reparation;
2) To explicitly legally prohibit corporal punishment in all settings and take the measures necessary to prevent such punishment.
We wish Timor-Leste a successful UPR cycle.
Thank you.  
